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SEMINARIAN COLLECTION 2016 
 

Our Seminarians Need Your Help 
 

This diocese has an excellent history of bring forth vocations from our  
parishes. Our discipleship efforts are working! Now are Seminarians need 
your generosity to following the call. 
 
Please be generous with our Annual Seminarian Collection: Hope for the 
Future, Help Them Today. An inspiring letter will arrive in your mailbox 
this week. Your donation provides tuition, room and board, insurance, a 
small stipend for our seminarians and will support the Vocation  
Office’s efforts to call forth more candidates. 
 
The total annual cost is nearly $1,000,000. Next weekend is the kickoff of 
this annual collection. Each year we hope people will be even more  
generous than the previous year. To make your gift today, visit 
www.catholicfoundationgb.org/give. 
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Thank you to all the parishioners who shared their feedback about our annual 
parish picnic.! The following are some of the thoughts and feelings expressed  

on the feedback form. 

Placement of Events 
• Music needs to be farther away from 

activities 
• Didn’t realize there were bucket     

raffles 
• Nice set up - not as loud as other 

years 

Music 
• Shocker was too loud on Saturday 

night. 
• Recommend that the music starts 

later on Saturday night or use a DJ 
• Music Jar was well liked. 
• Music Jar variety of music was   per-

fect for all generations. 

Beverages 
• Well received and felt prices were 

reasonable. 
• Could we consider iced tea for the  

future? 

Food 
• Missed the roasted corn 
• Could we do Big Pretzels or Cotton 

Candy? 
• Bakery was delicious! 
• Pork was expensive and bland. 
• There was something for everyone! 

Family Fun 
• Loved the family bingo - it was a 

good community builder 
• Children’s games were less attended 

this year 
• Prizes were outstanding! 
• Loved the craft addition to Sunday! 

Raffles/Silent Auction 
• Some were unaware of the different 

raffles. 
• Meat raffle was difficult to hear     

winners. 
• Silent Auction closing times - can we 

announce them outside? 
• The “Buy it Now” option was not well 

liked. 
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NEEDED 
 

Nativity has a couple of parishioners that travel to Texas and 
then cross the border to a Mission in Mexico. They bring them 
clothing and shoes, but the most requested item is shampoo and  
personal hygiene items, but especially shampoo. They will also 
take hotel sized and partially used bottles.   
 
So far, we have had a very good outpouring of donations. If  
anyone would like to donate to this wonderful cause to provide 
for people at the Mission, please drop items off in the Parish 
Office on weekdays between 8 am & 4 pm. 
 

Thank you so much!!! 
 

 

Nativity Parish 
2016 

Fireside Tours 
 
 

 

 
A FIRESIDE CHRISTMAS  

SORRY - SOLD OUT 

Wednesday, January 11, 2017  

Wednesday, March 8, 2017 

Wednesday, April 26, 2017 

Wednesday, June 14, 2017 

Wednesday, September 20, 2017 
Wednesday  November  8, 2017 
Thursday, November 30,  2017 

 

Reservations/Questions:  Judy or Vicki (Nativity Parish) 499-5156. 
Make check payable to Nativity Parish. Credit Cards accepted. 

Nativity reserves the right to cancel bus trips 30 days before performances, we need 30 reservations each bus trip.  
Deluxe Lamers Coach leaves at 8:00 AM (be at Nativity by 7:30 AM). Returns between 6:30-7:00 PM. 

COST:  $90.00  

 
Nativity Parish 2017 Fireside Tours  
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REPORTING SEXUAL ABUSE 
 

 
If you know of an incident of sexual abuse 

of a person who is now under the age of 18 
 by a priest, deacon, employee or volunteer, 
PLEASE IMMEDIATELY CALL THE CIVIL 
AUTHORITIES AND THEN THE DIOCESE. 

 

If the person was abused as a minor 
but is now an adult, 

please contact: 
Jayne Stefanic, 

Diocesan Assistance Coordinator, 
Diocese of Green Bay 

920-272-8174 or 1-877-270-8174 (toll free) 
 

We also encourage you to report the incident 
to local civil authorities. 

 
YOU MATTER TO US — 

THERE IS HOPE! 
 
 
 

Crisis Center Pregnancy Hotline 
      436-8888          433-9955 

 

BAPTISMS 
Parents may schedule their child’s Baptism after they 
have completed a two-part preparation program. Call 
the Parish Office at least 60 days before Baptism for 
interview and preparation session. 
 

BAPTISM DATES  
August 21, September 11,  
October 9 & November 13 

 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
(Following 8:30 AM Mass—See dates listed below) 
This Sacrament is offered to anyone in need of Christ’s 
healing touch. The Anointing of the Sick is a sacrament 
for those who are in need of physical, emotional, or spiritual 
healing. Think of friends and loved ones who may want to 
receive this sacrament and invite them to this Mass. 
 

2016 ANOINTING OF THE SICK DATES 
July 31 and October 30 

 

RCIA—RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR 
ADULTS 

Do you want to know more about the Catholic faith? Are you 
or someone you know interested in becoming baptized or 
confirmed as a Catholic? For more information about this 
process call Wayne Efferson (490-1352, ext. 206) or email 
natwe@nativityparish.com. 
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